
 

Polaris New Zealand has issued a recall of the above model over a potential fire risk. 

Problem 

The exhaust manifold side panel may contact the exhaust system causing the panel to melt. If 

contact is made, the exhaust panel poses a fire hazard. 

Details 

 Affected models sold from 1 January 2016 - 22 March 2017 

 

What to do 

 

Consumers should contact their nearest dealer and arrange to have the manifold side panel 

replaced. 

 

Contact 

Polaris New Zealand 

http://www.polaris.co.nz/en-nz/atv-ranger-rzr/dealer-locator/find.html 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Polaris Sportsman 1000 - model year 2015-2016 

 

Date issued:  27 March 2017 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 


